
 

Fantastic Presentation Day: 
Congratulations to all recipients of awards at yesterdays 
Presentation Day and thank you to all parents and friends 
who came along to acknowledge the work of the students at 
Narrandera East throughout 2015.     

             
                        Dux of Year 2 - Zayley Brewer 
 
Teloca and Opal Visits: 
Today we visited both Teloca House and Opal Nursing 
Home to deliver cards and chocolates and spread a bit of 
Christmas cheer to the residents. This was followed by a 
well deserved picnic lunch at Narrandera Park for all 
students. 
 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Karen Babbs 
Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

 

  

 

 

Narrandera East Infants School 
 

Excellence in Early Learning  

47-57 Elizabeth Street   Narrandera   NSW   2700 
T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756     E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au     W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Week 9, Term 4 

 

Week  9        

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
30/11/15  Presentation Day 12-1 
 
01/12/15  Teloca/Nursing Home  
   Excursion - whole school 

 
03/12/15  Fruit Day 
   Book Club Orders Due 
    
04/12/15  Sport  
   Scripture   
   Library 

1st December, 2015 

 

Week 10        

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
07/12/15  Yr 2 Excursion - Junee 
 
10/12/15  Fruit Day 
    
011/12/15  Sport  
   Scripture   
   Library  

 

Week 11        

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
14/12/15  Griffith Excursion  
 
15/12/15  Class Parties 
 
16/12/15  Movie/Clean Up Day 
   Last Day of School for  
   Students 

 

  Library News 
 

There will be NO more borrowing for 2015. 
Could all library books be returned as 
soon as possible. 
 
Book Cub Orders are due back by 
Thursday, 3rd December 

 
 

Have you checked out our website? If not go to: 
 
 

  www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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Week 9, Term 4           

 Awards for Week 8, Term 4 

 

Kindergarten: 
Noah Purtill - knowing his address 

Luke Perram-Bevan - knowing his address 
Eden Lilford - writing a detailed wish list 
Gene Close - 125 nights home reading 

 

Year 1: 

Miley Lilford - great work on computers 
Blake Lawrence - being a helpful class member 

Mahlie Ingram - great story writing 
Amy Hall - beautiful neat hand writing  

Cooper Perram - 25 nights home reading 
Mahlie Ingram - 125 nights home reading 
Renae Croft - 175 nights home reading 

Hunter Baldwin - 200 nights home reading 
 

Year 2: 
Tuki Parsons - settling well into Year 2 

Zayley Brewer - swimming well at Swimming School 
April Walsh - strong knowledge of grammar rules 

Abbie Hodges - 100 nights home reading 
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Congratulations to all our award winners at last week’s Assembly. Aden Sowman, Amy Hall and Joey 
Scott who received Go for Gold Awards. Hunter Baldwin & Blake Lawrence for receiving their third 
Principal’s Award which gave them a special activity book prize. 

Congratulations to Luke Perram-Bevan, Jacob Flack, Fox Morris, Zahli Ivanoff, Mahlie Ingram and 
Chelsea Cottom who received Principal’s Awards. 
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Friday 4th December 
Please complete the order form of your choice and return it back 

to school by Thursday 3rd with the correct money. 
                                       

 No late orders will be accepted. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 NAME: __________________________                          YEAR: _____________ 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Japanese Chicken 
Curry      $3.50 

   

Sushi Rolls $3.50 each 

(All come with carrots,  
cucumber and lettuce)  

Special 
Japanese Chicken Curry 

$3.50 each 



29 
Week 9 

30 
 

Presentation 
Day 12-1.00 
 
BYO Picnic 
Lunch 

1 2 3 
 
Book Club 
Orders Due 
 

Fruit Day 

4 
 
Sport 
Library 
Scripture 
 

Canteen: 
S.Williams 

5 

6 
Week 10 

7 
 
Yr 2 Junee 
Excursion 
 
 

8 9 10 
 
Fruit Day 

11 
 
Sport 
Library 
Scripture 
 

Canteen: 
C. Flanigan 
P. Scott 

12 

13 
Week 11 

14 
 
Griffith 
Excursion 

15 
 
Class Parties 

16 
 
Movie/Clean 
Up Day 
 

Last Day of 
the 2015 
School Year 
for students 
 
 
 

17 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

18 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

20 

   
 

   

       

       

     SUN   MON       TUES      WED          THURS  FRI     SAT 

NEIS Calendar of Events 2015 

Page 5 

Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays everyone! 
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Advanced Notice to all Parents, 
 

Our annual fun day to Griffith City 

Cinema and Star Bowling will be 

held on Monday 14th December 

2015. 

The bus will be leaving the 

school at 8.30 sharp and 

travelling to Griffith to go bowling 

and watch a movie. At this stage we are not sure what the movie 

is that we will be seeing but we will let you know. We will then 

have our lunch and a game of ten pin bowling. We will be having 

a drink and popcorn during the movie 

as well. The bus will be back at 

Narrandera East Infants by 3.15pm 

for home time. 
 

ALL students need to take their own 

lunch and recess with them and an 

extra drink bottle. 

The cost of this day is $35 per student which is $7.50 movie, 

$6.00 bowling, $6.50 drink & popcorn and $15.00 for the bus. 
 

Please fill in the permission envelope provided and return to 

school with full money or see the office if you would like to pay 

this in instalments. 
 

This is a whole school excursion and there will be no supervision 

at school on the day for students not attending. 

School Refund Policy 

When excursions  or performances are organized, every item has a cost - transport, venue etc. This 
total cost is then divided by the number of students attending this excursion / performance. On 
occasions there are unforeseen circumstances that may prevent your child from attending this 
event. If for any reason it is through a school error that your child cannot attend, your money will be 
refunded.  
If the fault does not lie with the school, it cannot be responsible for covering the loss of 
funds if your child does not attend, therefore there will be no refunds.  
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